
Thank you to all who completed the Sex and Relationship Education Survey. The outcomes were 

generally very positive and we appreciate your input. Here are the results:  

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Here just a few of the comments parents made about our provision: 

‘Very informative and engaging for the children’ 

‘The level of what they are learning is appropriate to their age group. Teachers have relayed 

what the kids are learning in PHSE’ 

‘It is important that our children are taught correct names for body parts. It is also great that 

the children are introduced to the concept of self-worth and understanding that relationships 

take many forms, but all should be healthy, loving and respectful’ 

‘There's lots of information on the website about what is covered at school and in each class (I 

have a child in KS1 and in KS2) so it's good to see how the information gets more in depth as 

they get older. The information is all age relevant and both children enjoy the lessons ’ 

 

 



Thank you to all parents and carers who took the time to complete the survey. In 

response to the key findings, we have taken the following actions: 

 The knowledge grids we use for RSE topics with children will be shared with parents 

via class dojo before we teach the unit. This will give you a really clear overview of the 

key knowledge we will cover in lessons.  

 We will continue to inform you (via class dojo) of when SRE lessons will be being 

taught. 

 As we have already had workshops for parents and carers of reception, Key Stage 1 

and also Key Stage 2 this academic year our next workshop will take place in autumn 

term 2023.  

 These workshops went into great detail sharing the content of the SRE lessons, the 

age groups they are delivered to and the resources used to help teach the lessons. 

The Power point we used has been shared on the school website for anyone who 

missed these workshops. If you would still like further support or information after 

consulting these handouts then please do get in touch 

feason@loscoe.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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